
 
22 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
Students have been working really hard to get prepared for the Kids for Kids show on November 
5th 2020 at Bruce Mason Centre. 
 
 
EVENING CONCERT INFORMATION 
This exciting event will be performed on the evening of Thursday 5th November.  
The rehearsal is earlier the same day, details below. 
 
 
REHEARSAL 
We will be travelling by bus to the Bruce Mason Centre on the morning of Thursday 5th November 
leaving school at 8:45am. 
Children must be at school ready to leave at 8:30am. Please meet Mrs Anna Walker and Mrs Trish 
Best at the flagpole.  
 
Children wear normal school uniform to school that day - it’s ONLY for the performance in the 
evening that they need to wear bright clothing. 
 
Children will need to bring a water bottle and snacks for morning tea. (We will be back in time for 
lunch). 
 
Tickets sell fast​ - so if you haven’t, remember to do this ​ASAP​.  
Make sure you buy tickets for the correct night - there are other Kids for Kids concerts on around 
this date - ​Our school is performing on ​THURSDAY 5 NOVEMBER​. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Anna Walker and Trish Best 
Teachers in charge of Junior Choir 
 

 

 
 


